
 
 

November 20th, 2023 
 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 2nd, 2023 
ROAD CLOSURES AND PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

ON WESTERN AVENUE, MAIN STREET AND DR KAY DRIVE. 
 

“A Main Street Christmas” will be held this year on Saturday, December 2nd, and for 
safety reasons, and per the requirement of the York Region Police and the Township of 
King, certain road restrictions will be in place. 
 
The Santa Claus Parade (4pm) will be staging along Western Avenue, and the Farmers’ 
Parade of Lights (7:30pm) will be staging in the Fairgrounds and also along Western 
Avenue.  To facilitate this, the York Region Police requires us to place no parking signs, 
bollards and pylons along the entire length of Western Avenue on the east side of the 
road starting early in the morning of Saturday, December 2nd. These restrictions will be 
in effect until after the 7:30 pm Parade. 
 
The floats for the Santa Claus Parade will start to line up on Western Avenue near the 
old Arena starting at approximately 2:30pm. 
 
After that Parade has left, the signs and bollards will be returned to the road and No 
Parking will remain in effect until the floats and vehicles for the second Parade start to 
assemble at about 6:30pm, and stay in effect until after the parade has left. The Farmers’ 
Parade of Light commences at 7:30pm.  All Parking restrictions on Western Ave. will be 
lifted by 9pm. 
 
Main Street will be closed by York Region Police for vehicular traffic from 2:30 pm 
to 9:15 pm, from Church Street to Ben Boy Ave. The intersection of Main St and 
Western Ave will be closed during this time. Please use Church Street and Main 
Street South to enter and exit. 
 
Western Ave will also be closed for traffic between 3:00pm and 4:30pm during the 
beginning of Christmas parade, for safety. 
 
Dr Kay Drive will also be closed from 2:30 pm to 9:15 pm between Cooper Dr and Main 
St. 
 
We greatly appreciate your cooperation in helping us make sure this event runs 
smoothly and safely – Thank you, and we hope you enjoy the festivities! 
 
Regards, 
 
Beth Wink 
Administrator, A Main Street Christmas 
info@schomberg.ca 
AMainStreetChristmas.com and Schomberg.ca 

mailto:amsccontact@gmail.com


 
 

 
 

  Road Closure as per YRP 
  

  No Parking areas, (one side) as per YRP  
 
Note that Road Closure and No Parking areas overlap, with no parking in the closed 
areas. 
 
Main Street will be closed by York Region Police for vehicular traffic from 2:30 pm 
to 9:15 pm, from Church Street to Ben Boy Ave. The intersection of Main St and 
Western Ave will be closed during this time. Please use Church Street and Main 
Street South to enter and exit. 
 
Western Ave will also be closed for traffic between 3:00pm and 4:30pm during the 
beginning of Christmas parade, for safety. 
 
 


